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A Very Blessed Time With Joni at BCC 
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



	

	

		

 

Women’s Game Night: A fun opportunity to get to know others in a casual atmosphere.  Details to come. 
BCC Campout 

UPCOMING 
  

Jan 13 

Jun 29–Jul 3, 2017 
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Mahlangu News 
Ministering in South Africa 
	

Greetings	from	South	Africa,	

Thank	you	for	your	support	in	prayers	and	giving.		As	we	come	to	the	end	
of	the	year,	we	rejoice.	We	are	given	grace,	health	and	enthusiasm	for	the	
assignments	from	our	Father.	Teaching	one	pastor	can	bring	truth,	
healing	and	grace	to	the	whole	congregation.	Counseling	one	couple	can	
renew	the	commitment	to	the	marriage	and	bring	harmony	to	the	whole	
family.	–	Look	for	the	entire	update	on	the	lit	table.	

	

FELLOWSHIP	NIGHT	FOR	LADIES	13-25:	Every	first	Sunday	of	the	month	at	6:30pm	Anne	Meador	will	host	a	
great	opportunity	for	fellowship,	with	games	and	activities.		Call	Anne	at	(541)	261-6919	if	you	have	any	
questions	

	
SINGLES	GROUP	ON	TUESDAYS:	The	singles	group	is	meeting	in	the	conference	room	at	Jackson	Creek	
Pizza,	317	E	Main	St,	Medford.		An	excellent	opportunity	to	meet	and	discuss	the	goodness	of	a	biblical	
understanding	of	singleness.		For	more	information,	contact	Daniel	Gutfeld	at	either		
707-319-5475	or	danielgutfeld1@gmail.com.	
	
	

Thank	you	BCC	for	generously	giving	over	500	shoeboxes		
to	Operation	Christmas	Child!	
	
Anna	and	Bekah	Pritchett	headed	the	receiving	team	from	BCC	for	Samaritan	
Purse's	Operation	Christmas	Child	shoeboxes.	BCC	will	deliver	nearly	505	gifts	to	
the	Drop-Off	center	this	week.	Like	last	year,	we	had	one	"Macedonian-like"	(2	
Corinthians	8:1-7)	packer	create	over	350	shoeboxes!		Truly,	may	God	bless	each	
and	every	shoebox	to	proclaim	the	Good	News	of	Jesus	and	call	children	and	
families	to	joy	in	Him!	

	
	

	
	

WANTING	TO	SERVE?		Contact	us	at	ServeBCC@GMAIL.COM	
See	www.bearcreekchurch.org	for	a	list	of	our	current	small	group	opportunities	


